

Joint Workshop Meeting of the Livonia Town Board and Sherburne County Zoning Staff Held at the Livonia Town Hall September 10, 2012

Town Officials/staff present: Supervisors Doebler, Hass, Hewitt, Manthei, and Clerk/Treasurer Spencer.

County Zoning Staff present: Nancy Riddle, County Planning and Zoning Administrator and Jon Sevald County Planner.

Chairman Sherper called the Joint Meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. to talk about land use planning on the Highway 169 Corridor in the area of County Road 25. He turned the meeting over to Nancy Riddle, Planning and Zoning Administrator. There have been inquiries regarding commercial use of land in the Highway 169/CR 25 area; no applications have officially been filed with either the County or the Township. While there was discussion regarding land use of this area no action was taken.

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Dated this 24th day of September 2012

Chair or Vice Chair Clerk/Treasurer or Deputy Clerk/Treasurer